
Samul-Nori has cancelled its performance

October 30, 1987

Contact: Ruth Baily, University Events Office, 534-4090 or Alixandra Williams, Public Information Office,
534-3120

MEDIA ADVISORY CONTAINING URGENT CALENDAR INFORMATION: DESTROY PREVIOUS RELEASE
MATERIAL ON KOREAN DANCE AND DRUM TROUPE, SAMUL-NORI

KOREAN FARMERS BAND TROUPE, SAMUL-NORI, HAS CANCELLED UNITED STATES TOUR

Samul-Nori, a four-man ensemble of Korean dancers and drummers, was to have performed at the University
of California, San Diego at 8 p.m. Wednesday, Nov. 4. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the group has had to
cancel its United States tour.
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